
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325, 
National City, CA 91950 

www.us.lambda.tdk.com

August 31, 2021 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #00121 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. LZSA series Factory Mutual

Cancellation of Factory Mutual certification for the LZSA series 

Please be informed that the FM certificate of compliance will be cancelled and the rating label 
changed accordingly on the TDK-Lambda LZSA power supplies as detailed below.  No other 
electrical or mechanical changes will be made. 

Effective immediately new LZSA product shipped from the factory will not have FM certification 
and the FM logo will be removed from the safety label. If units with Factory Mutual certification 
are required please contact your local sales office by October 1, 2020. 

Also the FM safety logo will be removed on all LZSA repairs performed.   

For any questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-Lambda 
Americas Inc. customer service. 
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